PORTER METROPOLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
Minutes

August 19, 2014

The Porter Police Commission was called to order at 6:01 p.m.
In attendance were Joe Wagner, President:; Karen Pisowicz,
Vice-President and Police Chief Jamie Spanier. Absent

were Commissioner Mark Lynk and Town Liaison Rob Pomeroy.

Pisowicz made a motion to accept the June 17, 2014 minutes. Wagner
seconded. Motion carried.

During Monthly reports, Spanier noted that July is
a little below normal.

There was no 01ld Business.

Under New Business, a letter from Officer Tawni Komisarcik Reserve
Liaison to Chief Spanier was read. 1In the letter, Komisarcik
recommended that Reserve Officer Jozef Krowiarz be promoted to
Senior Reserve member. Wagner made a motion on Komisarcik's
recommendation to have Jozef Krowiarz appointed a Senior

Reserve officer. Motion carried.

A thank you letter was received from officer Dan Dickey
regarding a week-long Police Week he attended in Cleveland,
Ohio. During this week a memorial parade and service was
held to honor all officers that have fallen in the line of
duty. Officers from all over the United States and Canada
attended. Dickey thanked the Commission for permitting
him to take a police car to this event.

Under Commission comments, Wagner reported on how many
people came to pay respects for Lorraine Mohnssen who
passed away.

Respectfully submitted
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